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From: Kathy TC <pepperoni9817@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 4:26 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill268

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 
I am emailing in support of the concept of this bill.  While many /most would adopt a shelter or foster pet regardless of 
tax consequences there are those for which this would tip the scales in that direction.  The deductibility of the costs of 
adopting an animal is also a tool for getting the word out and emphasizing the beauty of adopting  or rescuing 
animals.  Such a bill really would recognize the message our state is sending about managing domestic animals and 
Oregon's quality of life factor. 
From Dog town Bend, 
Kathy Coon 
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